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Blessings  
Pr. 10:22  The blessing of the LORD, it 

maketh rich, and he addeth no sorrow with it.   

 

In Him, 

 

 

Daniel and Michelle Jones

  

      Thank you for your support received in Oct. and Nov., 2016:   $___________. 
 

  For the C. L. Jones Memorial Fund in Oct. and Nov., 2016:   $___________.

   

  For the Bethesda Fund. Baptist Institute in Oct. & Nov., 2016: $___________. 

 

                                                                                       Total:     $___________. 

Daniel and Michelle Jones 

Dear Praying Friends,                                                                                                  

The Jordan Baptist Church has property (65 ½ by 164 ½ feet)!  Someone in                                                            

Bethesda Baptist Church of Monterrey donated some property to them!  They                                

need help in building.  Pastor Aristeo Canales (graduate of our institute) told                                           

me that if some could help them with some cinder blocks, they can start                             

building!                                                                                           

Helping churches get a missionary vision is one of our goals.   We preached                                      

a missions conference for Bethel Baptist Church in Apodaca, Mexico.  Their pastor, also a graduate or our institute, was  

pleased to see their support for missions grow from 10 to 15 missionaries!                                

Answered prayer was the dedication of the building of Bethesda Baptist of Mexico.                                               

Pastor Juan de Dios Garza (also a graduate of our institute) told us that with this new                                                      

addition, they should be able to grow to 800 in Sunday School without building again.                                 

We were honored to be there and dedicate the new building (picture to the right).  I                                

preached in the am and pm services with 468 in Sunday School and two saved!                                       

The picture below shows the crowd we had on Nov. 20th at the dedication services.        

                                          

                                                 

Institute reports are also encouraging, with an average of 30 students in the semester of September through December, 

and with graduates surrendering to go to foreign mission fields!  Ricardo Lozano, a graduate from 2002, who has been 

working in the church since 2012, has just surrendered to go to Argentina, and is already on deputation!  Jesús Palomo, a 

2014 graduate has surrendered to go to South Korea, and is already learning the language!  Joel Sánchez, missionary to 

Japan and a 2012 graduate, has been on deputation for 1 year and has about ¼ of his support. He was married to Ceci  

Arriaga on the 21 of November.  God is still calling men to preach and is still in the missionary business!                       

Keep praying for us as we continue to win souls, baptize believers, and build churches.  Pray for our health too. On 

Thanksgiving I was not able to preach because of bronchitis, but our son-in-law (graduate of our institute) preached, 

Danny, Jr. (our son) led the singing!  We had 86 in attendance and 1 saved!                                       

Sharing God’s blessings with you is an honor, and we do not take lightly your faithfulness in supporting us in prayer and 

financially. We pray that God will abundantly bless you as you reach the world through missions.  May the Lord give you 

and yours a wonderful Christ-centered Christmas, and a blessed new year.  Maranatha! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


